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Comments: | am 100% IN FAVOR of this and all other fuels reduction projects the USFS conducts on the KNF.
Thank you for implementing this project as it has been in dire need of attention for decades as the amount of
dead and dying timber is only continuing to increase leading to a greater uncontrolled fire danger for all wild life
and people in this area. As usual, you will recieve comments from the enviromental groups and their supporters
opposing this and all other projects and that will continue until a fire approaches their house and then they will
demand the USFS protect their families and property. Stick to your position as it is well thought out and will only
benifit the overal health of the forest in this area.



